Research Department, Kansas Legislative Council January 30, 1967

MINUTES
Special Joint Committee on Legislative Facilities

January 26, 1967

Senators Arthur, Bennett and Warren, and Representatives
Hill, Doyen, Turner and Van Cleave were present,

Representative Hill was elected chairman and Senator
Arthur, vice-chairman of the special committee.

The Committee met for the purpose of establishing a
procedure for a systematic study of legislative services,

The Committee decided to meet in Room 505 of the State
House at 4:00p.m. each Monday during the session.

The Research Department was asked to arrange a meeting
with representatives of Southwestern Bell Company to discuss the
features of a proposed Centrex telephone system as well as pre-
sent and future telephone service to the legislature. Also, a
list of possible areas for study by the Committee was to be
prepared. '

The meeting was adjourned.




